
Questions for Full Council Monday 14th September, 2020

Question 8

Cllr. Smith to Cllr Hibbert

Women with No Recourse to Public Funds who have children are being placed by the 
County in our communities in HIMOs. There are safeguarding issues here. And there 
are health risks. What are we doing to support these families and to support their 
children?

Response

The Council’s Director of Housing & Wellbeing has spoken to Northamptonshire 
County Council’s Assistant Director for Corporate Parenting who has confirmed that 
the County Council is not placing NRPF households with children in HMOs.

Cllr S Hibbert
Cabinet Member for Housing & Wellbeing


